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LADIES & GENTLEMEN!  MEMBERS OF ALL AGES!   

{That’s kind of a play on the old Barnum & Bailey Big Top Intro – in case you didn’t know. } 

 

This issue is an attempt to revive the member newsletter.  With the promise to in-

clude information surrounding the club and course throughout the year.  We will 

place notices here, as well as included in your monthly billing statement and we 

hope to also have this copied on our website.  We are holding this redundancy so we 

do not miss anyone, no matter the source.  We will provide course usage infor-

mation that shows member events and any fundraising; captain’s choice (scramble); 

tournaments referred to as ‘Public Outings.’   This term had been used throughout 

the year of 2013 and generated queries as to what that exactly meant.  You may 

have seen this term displayed at the Proshop area of the clubhouse.  These monthly 

notices will continue to be prominently displayed in addition to the updated calendar 

of events accompanying the newsletter.  We will also attempt to revive a section of 

the newsletter which highlights an individual member – kinda sorta of like a media 

social (haha get it?) 

FIRST AREA SHOULD BE A SECTION WHERE NEW  

INFORMATION IS DISSEMINATED 

Say for example that a change in management of the club had taken place recently; 

newly crowned tournament champion(s) and the like. 

RESSURECTION 

With this printing we are 

reviving the Rock Har-

bor News.  This edition 

will keep you informed 

on the goings on at the 

club and serve as a  

medium to help you to 

get to know your fellow 

members as well as the 

staff of Rock Harbor 

Golf Courses. 

Included herein is a calendar for 
the month of any activity for the  
course(s).  We hope you enjoy 
this informative medium and 
please write us with any feedback, 
questions or suggestions to be 
included in future issues.  

FRESH FROM THE GRILL  Include in this section; notices to any changes in the menus, offering any specials, times 

that the grill be may closed or whether tournament outings may 

otherwise tie up the day, whatever.  Be informative to the member-

ship and be supportive of the membership.   

FROM THE GROUND UP  A section dedicated to 

news or goings on with the course by way of maintenance.  

Inform the membership as to the plans of the maintenance de-

partment relative to the care of the course that might in anyway 

shape or form affect the playability or perceived playability. 
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GOLF COURSE CALENDAR 

FOR THE MONTH 

Listing all events scheduled for the course 

– Not necessarily the Name of the Public 

Outing but need to define what a public 

outing is.  Including any and all larger 

groups expected as members know that 

play may be a little slower than usual and 

schedule themselves otherwise, also any 

High School activities – whether practice 

or matches. 

Rock Harbor Golf Course 
365 Rock Harbor Drive 

Winchester, VA 22602 

540-722-7111 

www.rockharborgolf.com 

mgr.proshop@rockharborgolf.com 

MEMBER CORNER 

A feedback area of the newsletter to use as 

a venue by which any member can voice 

an opinion that may have a positive affect 

toward the betterment and or growth of the 

club.  Constructive critiques are always 

welcome.  Negatives, just to be negative 

serves no purpose.  Like letters to the edi-

tor kind of thing. You may begin submit-

ting those right away. Send feedback to 

Gerri:  

mgr.proshop@rockharborgolf.com 

Contact Us: 

 
Let us Rock your golfing experience 

NOTES FROM THE G  

Well, we’ve had quite a season, haven’t we?  A few major upsets to the proverbial apple cart as it were. 

First, I’d like to extend a very sincere thank you to all the well wishes.  I will most certainly attempt to perform to the 

kind of standards you all have come to expect from yours truly. 

Within a few weeks of the changes, Mr. Perry and I have been working closely to prepare the Pro Shop via various mer-

chants with new apparel.  We are also re-tooling the logo for the course.  We haven’t really decided on a specific icon, 

yet we have created, with the assistance of a very talented member, Jerry Baker, some name fonts that will be making 

appearances on some of the “new” apparel within the shop.  We hope to do business with names like, Antigua, Nike, 

Greg Norman, Under Armour as well as the accounts already in place e.g, Adidas, Ahead, Cutter & Buck and Footjoy.  

We hope that you will like the newer line-up and that you would spread the word. 

The Boulder course is nearing completion.  We anticipate the course to be ready for play by summer of 2015.  Let’s hope 

for a kind winter so as to allow the seed and sod to grow and flourish in the spring and make itself ready for the barrage 

of players to occupy its virgin soil.  

During the off-season months, we will continue with the socials in order to promote the general comradery our members.  

By also, including a section within this publication to introduce folks, these socials should be fruitful. 

I have said on previous occasions that we want to develop a club where; 

  “… everybody knows your name, and their always glad you came.  You want to be where you can see, our troubles are 

all the same, you want to be where everybody knows your name…”   

  We’ll see you at the club. 


